
Carclaze Newsletter - Spring Term 2 - 17 January 2025 

Email: emoseley@car.celtrust.org or head@car.celtrust.org 

acolwill@car.celtrust.org 

For mental health support 

slenz-williams@car.celtrust.org 

For safeguarding concerns 

primarysafeguarding@car.celtrust.org 

Telephone: 01726 74194 - Wraparound Care (after hours) 07821595894 

Website: www.carclazesch.org - Head Teacher: Mr Simon Pollard  

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

Thank you for all your support during this difficult week.  

 

I would like to repeat what we shared in our email on Thursday.  

 

When someone dies, we can have lots of feelings of sadness, anger and confusion.  

 

There are agencies that can offer support. If you feel you or your child need some help, 
please email dsl@car.celtrust.org and we can arrange this. 

 

We hope you can all enjoy some lovely family time over the weekend. 

 

Take care, 

 

Simon 

  

Simon Pollard 

Executive Head Teacher 

Cornwall Education Learning Trust (CELT) 

mailto:dsl@car.celtrust.org


Certificate Winners 

Porthpean - HJ Wilschere for being a kind and thoughtful friend to others.  

Perranporth - P.Harris for her wonderful, marvellous manners. 

Carlyon Bay - L.Doble for working so hard on her times tables.  M.Blamey for her wonderful ideas in English.  

Clubs Information  

Football Club with Mr Dixon—please note, this will now be held on a Monday after school to allow for more 

training sessions (as fixtures will be on a Tuesday). 

Year 6 Girls Football Club - will start on Monday 19 January with Mr Dixon at lunchtime.  Please sign up on     

Parent Pay. 

Year 5 Girls Football Club - will start after Easter with Mr Dixon at lunchtime.  This will go onto Parent Pay nearer 

the time.  

Fixtures Update:   

21 January - Away to St Stephen  

28 January - Home to Sandy  

4 February – Away to Mount Charles—FOOTBALL ONLY AT PENRICE—NO NETBALL (TBC)   

11 February – Home to St Mewan  

25 February – Away to Charlestown 

4 March – Home to Biscovey  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 3 February 2025 to launch Mental Health Week - dress up as a feeling 

 e.g - red clothes for anger, or an inside out character. 



Join the waiting list now for our brand new Spanish after school clubs starting on 
Monday 3 February 2025.  

Join Paige from BilinguaSing Cornwall and sing-along to some well known     
nursery rhymes and songs in both English and Spanish.  There will be lots of fun 
props, actions and games.  A great way to introduce your little one to a second 

language. The club is aimed at Reception and KS1.  

 

It is £30.00 for 6 sessions running on Mondays from 3.15-4.15pm, parents and 
carers will be invited to book on and pay once there are enough people on the 

waiting list. 

Join the waiting list here: 

https://bilinguasing-cornwall.classforkids.io/info/13 

Contact paige@bilinguasing.com if you have any questions.  

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fbilinguasing-cornwall.classforkids.io%2Finfo%2F13&data=05%7C02%7Cemoseley%40car.celtrust.org%7Ca4ab0c58ef1f4f2d068e08dd33d19b3b%7C724c0a5749814d1c8f7a17e33a23eff3%7C0%7C0%7C638723698285405451%7
mailto:paige@bilinguasing.com







